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(1) An acknowledgement that the institution signed and returned to the Department the 

Certification and Agreement and the assurance that the institution has used the applicable 

amount of funds designated under the ARP (a)(1) program to provide Emergency Financial 

Aid Grants to Students. 

 

On May 14, 2021, Southeast Community College acknowledged receipt of funds under the 

American Rescue Plan (ARP). In accordance with federal guidelines, SCC intends to use no less 

that 50 percent of the funds received under ARP (a)(1) to provide Emergency Financial Aid 

Grants to students 

 

(2) The total amount of funds that the institution will receive or has received from the 

Department pursuant to the institution's Certification and Agreement for Emergency 

Financial Aid Grants to Students. 

 

Southeast Community College has received a total of $16,852,674.00, of which $8,721,034.00 

will be distributed to students in the form of Emergency Financial Aid Grants 

 

(3) The total amount of Emergency Financial Aid Grants distributed to students under the 

ARP (a)(1) as of the date of submission (i.e., as of the initial report and every calendar quarter 

thereafter). 

 

As of October 10, 2021, Southeast Community College has not distributed any funds associated 

with this award to students. 

 

(4) The estimated total number of students at the institution that are eligible to receive 

Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students under the ARP (a)(1) program. 

 

As of October, 10, 2021, Southeast Community College estimates there are 6,835 students who 

will be eligible to receive Emergency Financial Aid Grants for students under the ARP (a)(1) 

program 

 

(5) The total number of students who have received an Emergency Financial Aid Grant under 

the ARP (a)(1) program. 

 

As of October 10, 2021, Southeast Community College has not distributed any funds associated 

with this award to students. 

 



(6) The method(s) used by the institution to determine which students receive Emergency 

Financial Aid Grants and how much they would receive under the ARP (a)(1) program. 

 

In accordance with Department of Education guidelines, Southeast Community College has 

determined that all undergraduate students enrolled at the College who are not dual-enrolled in 

high school may be eligible for Emergency Financial Aid Grants for students under the ARP (a)(1) 

program. Southeast Community College has not finalized plans to determine the amounts 

eligible students will receive.  

 

(7) Any instructions, directions, or guidance provided by the institution to students concerning the 

Emergency Financial Aid Grants. 

 

As of October 10, 2021, Southeast Community College has not provided any instructions, 

directions or guidance to student concerning the Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students 

under the ARP (a)(1) program. 


